
ORIENTATION SESSION – CLASS X

An informative session was conducted by the Principal, Ms. Nidhi Mishra, on 20th September 2025, for the

parents and students of Grade 10, focusing on the recent CBSE policy "Two Opportunities for Board Exam –

Class X – 2026 onwards."

The session aimed to clarify the key aspects of this new two board examination policy and its implications for

students' academic planning. The Principal, through an engaging discussion helped build strong understanding

among parents and students about how this change opens new pathways for student success and well-being. This

session also emphasized the importance of parental support, continuous learning, and strategic preparation in the

evolving academic landscape.

The school remains committed to keeping the parent community informed and empowered as we collectively work

towards the holistic growth of our students.






